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November—Honesty 
W/C 14th Anti-Bullying Week 
16th Y2 60’s Workshop 
17th Y6 Stixx Workshop 
18th Children In Need 
December—Honesty 
1st Early Years Nativity 
2nd Christmas Fayre—Close at 1:30 
2nd No Nursery 
Christmas Concerts tbc 
5th Theatre Group in school 
6th Y1 Christmas Concert 
7th Y3 & 4 Christmas Concert 
8th Y2 Christmas Concert 
9th Y5 & 6 Christmas  Concert 
9th Christmas Jumper Day 
13th Rec to Y6 Flu Nasal Spray 
13th Christmas Lunch 
14th Class Parties 
16th No Nursery 
16th End of term—School Closes at 
 1:30 
January—Determination 
3rd Start of Spring Term 

 Issue  9 
11th November 2022 

Today was Remembrance Day, which marks the anniversary 
of when World War One ended. In school, we observed a 
two-minute silence at 11am, which gave us the chance to 
remember those who fought and lost their lives during the 
war and honour their memory. The children were all very 
respectful during the silence.  
 
Thank you to everyone who made an appointment to meet 
virtually with your child's teacher. I hope that you were able to find out more 
about how your child has settled into their new year group, how they are 
getting on with their learning and personal development, and how you might be 
able to help them at home. If you were unable to make an appointment, please 
do make contact with the teacher and they will do their best to see you as soon 
as they can. 
 
Our school dog, Chrissie, has returned from her holiday and has been popping 
into school to see the children. It is always very exciting when she is around! 
She had her first school photo taken on Monday and we are looking forward to 
seeing how that turns out.  
 
Next week is anti-bullying week. As a school, we are committed to providing a 

caring, friendly and safe environment for all members of our school community. 

We believe that bullying of any kind is unacceptable and will not be tolerated. 

Next week, the children will be learning more about anti-bullying, how to recog-

nise bullying and what to do if they are worried. Next Friday is Children in Need 

and we are inviting all children (and staff!) to donate £1 and wear something 

spotty or yellow on Friday 18th November. 

Attendance 
Good attendance is very im-

portant for learning!   
Attendance cup winners were: 

KS1  
1st Y2 Blue & Y2 Sky 99% 

2nd Y1 Lemon 97% 
3rd Y1 Yellow 97% 

KS2 
1st Y3 Green 97%  
2nd Y3 Lime 97% 
3rd Y6 Ebony 96% 

Classes with 100% attendance 
earn a mufti-day as a prize. 

Autumn 2 value - Honesty  
UNICEF CRC Article 19 states that 
“Governments must do all they can to 
ensure that all children are protected from 
all forms of violence, abuse, neglect and 
bad treatment by their parents or anyone 
else who looks after them”. 

Year 6 have created this fabu-
lous display for our value this 
half term—Honesty. 

https://www.facebook.com/Beavers-Community-Primary-School-107638227593773/


Parent & Community Partnership       Community News —  

Barbara Moses 

Community Liaison Officer Beavers Community Café 
The Community Hut will be open from 8.30 to 9.30 on 
the following dates: 
Thursday 17th November—Kidwise will be attending to 
talk about the STEM 4 day sessions they will be running 
at the Hub. 
All parents are welcome to join us. Entrance via the 
Nursery / Reception gate on Beavers Lane.  

Golden Ticket: Awarded for: Good Values,  

Good Behaviour 3rd to 11th November 2022 
  

Apricot – Yaasir   Purple – Sophie 
Amber – Byron   Lavender – Oliver 
Primrose – Krisha, Dalyn  Lilac - Sobia 
Yellow –  Rami, Bogdan Crimson – Kamil 
Lemon – Jorel, Khaleesi Red – Alysa 
Blue – Arielle       Ruby – Ayanah 
Indigo – Jana, Max, Rishvin  

Parents made lanterns in preparation for the Hounslow Winter Lights Festival 
on Saturday 19th November on Hounslow High Street.  Pick up lanterns from 
6pm, the parade starts at 6:30pm  

If you would like to contribute to 
the church hampers, please bring 
donations to school by the 4th 
December. 

Cost of living help - during the opening hours of the Hub Library, the 
Centre will be providing teas and coffees for the local community to 
save on family gas and electricity bills. 
Opening hours 
Monday 9am – 3pm 
Tuesday and Wednesday 11.30am—5.30pm 
Thursday 9am – 3pm 
Friday and Sunday– Closed 
Saturday 9am - 1pm 



Chrissie waited patiently to have 
her photograph taken by the 
school photographer this week, we 
are looking forward to seeing how 
well she sat! She will be given her 
own ID badge once we have the 
official picture. 

Sunshine Class enjoyed showing their design skills this week.  The children worked together to create amazing Tudor 
houses.  



Reception have been learning about Remembrance day. They used 
playdough to make poppies and did observational drawings.  



Nursery children have been reading Owl Babies, they loved creating a tree for 
the baby owls, using paint, tooth brushes, sponges and paint brushes. Next 
week we will be creating little baby owls.  

Christmas lunch 

The children will be having their Christmas 
lunch on Tuesday 13th December.  A Google 
form will be emailed to you for completion.  
Can you please complete the form by 9am on 
Friday 19th November.  If your child normally 
has a packed lunch and is choosing to have 
the Christmas lunch, payments to be made 
through ParentPay. 






